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10th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Today your child has spent the day with their new teacher and teaching assistant(s). They have spent the day getting to 

know each other, looking at what they will be learning next year, plus creating labels and displays. 

 

Below is how the classes will be organised and staffed: 

 

Sunflower (Foundation)  Mrs Fay Warner-King                                 Mrs Sarah Woodyer-Ward & Mrs Steph Goddard 

 

Snowdrop (1)             Mrs Lisa Scanlon                                      Mrs Sarah Roberts 

  

Buttercup (2)        Mrs Emma Dickinson                                      Miss Lucy Conder & Mrs Sue Finney 

 

Bluebell (3)               Miss Samantha Rogers                                    Miss Leanne McArdle   

                                                                    

Poppy (4)          Miss Emma Stott then Mrs Clare Webb          Miss Nicki Rogers  

 

Orchid (5)          Miss Lucy Bowden                         Ms Jess Clark 

 

Forget-me-not (6)       Mrs Hannah Smith                                           Mrs Alex Miozga  

 

 

In Snowdrop Class, Mrs Lisa Scanlon will be the class teacher but Miss Laura Jamison will cover the class on a 

Monday until Christmas and then Mrs Amanda Willis will take over.  

 

In Poppy Class, Miss Emma Stott will be the class teacher until she goes on maternity leave and then Mrs Clare Webb 

will be the class teacher. Once Mrs Clare Webb returns, Miss Laura Jamison will cover the class on a Friday. 

 

All teachers are entitled to PPA time (Planning, Preparation and Assessment Time), which means a little bit of time out 

of the classroom every week. In Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 this is covered through Forest School and Nature 

School, run by Mrs Finney and Mrs Woodyer-Ward. In Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 it is covered by the class TAs and / or Mr 

Paul Chadwick, our PE specialist. 

 

The classrooms are staying in their current location. 

 

If you have any questions, please do ask. 

 

Regards 

   

Amanda Willis   

Headteacher 

 

  

mailto:headteacher.3240@stanford.oxon.sch.uk
http://www.stanford.oxon.sch.uk/

